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The Community and Technical College Leadership Development Association would like to announce 
the presentation of The Building Our Future Student Scholarships and The Alan Spence Employee 

Scholarship. 

The Building Our Future Student Scholarship 

The Building Our Future Student Scholarship is designed to actively recruit qualified, motivated 

students who wish to pursue teaching/administrative careers within the Washington Community and 
Technical College system. The scholarship amount is $1,200. 

The Executive Board would like to announce the three recipients of the Building Our Future 

Scholarship: 

Jialing (David) Wang – Attending Bellevue College to study as a part of the Nursing Program.  

Wnjaun Yang – Attending Bellevue College to study in Data Analytics program. 

Kassia Korolev – Attending Seattle Central College to study in the Dental Hygiene Program. 

 

The Alan Spence Employee Scholarship 

The Alan Spence Employee Scholarship was created in honor of Alan Spence, a respected member of 

the Washington state educational system. Alan was a strong supporter of the CTCLDA and had served 
on the Executive Board in a number of capacities. After Alan’s passing from cancer in 2009, the 
scholarship was named for his dedication to the CTCLDA and leadership development. 

The Alan Spence Employee Scholarship is available for classified, professional or confidential exempt 
employees who are qualified and motivated to continue their education and through that education 

strengthen the Washington community and technical college system. The scholarship amount for 
employees is $1,200. 

The Executive Board is pleased to announce that the 2018 recipient of The Alan Spence Employee 

Scholarship is Liz Rangel, a Retention and Community Relations Coordinator at Green River College. 
Liz plan to take courses at Central Washington University.  

The Executive Board would like to thank the award recipients and the member colleges that help to 

support these scholarship efforts.  
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